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CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

HIGHWAY HIGHLIGHTS

BIG SUR REGENT’S
SLIDE UPDATE

August 22,2025

CREWS CONTINUETO WORK 7 DAYS A WEEK

ESTIMATED REOPENING DATE TO BE RELEASED LATE-SEPT.

3,500 SHEAR DOWELS HAVE BEEN INSTALLED

@ Caltrans District 5 Website

IN RECENT NEWS:

Thousands of shear dowels (60 ft. steel bars) are being drilled and grouted into the cut slope
above the active working area. Since mid-July, crews have installed an additional 1,500 dowels,
bringing the overall total number of installed shear dowels to 3,500. Shear dowels mitigate
further slide activity providing immediate and long-term protection.

Excavation work is advancing with the combined use of both conventional and remote-con-
trolled equipment. Favorable weather has allowed crews to continue working 7 days a week.

Caltrans will announce an estimated reopening date for Highway 1 at Regent’s Slide in
mid-September.

Click the links and follow our socials. If you have any
questions, please email info-D5@dot.ca.gov



https://www.facebook.com/CaltransDistrict5
https://www.instagram.com/caltrans_d5/?hl=en
https://x.com/CaltransD5
https://www.youtube.com/user/CaltransD5/videos
mailto:info-D5%40dot.ca.gov?subject=Regent%27s%20Slide%20Newsletter%3A
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-5
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